Are you a property owner within the Project Study Area
who wants to support the effort to address our wastewater problems?

If you have not already done so, please complete the property owner petition and survey.
Your voice is important!

The Petition:
Please complete the petition located on our FAQs page. The EIR is a critical next step in our process
to consider solutions for our wastewater issues, and the potential impacts of the alternatives being

considered. Your support for the EIR is important.

Your Contribution:

The EIR is estimated to cost $200,000. We anticipate that the EIR will receive grant funding, but
most grants require a local match, to demonstrate local support for the project. Many property
owners have contributed, and we hope you will join us. Your contribution will help provide that
critical local funding and it is essential that you contribute if you support the project! Your
contribution will be managed by the WFWG co-treasurers, Maya Gladstern and Catherine
McQuilkin, and will be spent on 1) the EIR, and 2) postage and materials for mailings and a modest
website. If we are unsuccessful in funding or carrying out an EIR, all contributions will be returned,

minus any expenditures.

The Survey:

The survey will be confidential, and reviewed by WFWG members only. Your input now will help us
to gauge several important factors. Firstly it will give a sense of the number of possible
participants, and will help determine an approximate geographical area of participating homes,

which is important in carrying out the EIR as well as understanding the feasibility of the project.



